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20th May 2020 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Re: Year six transition to ICC 
 
Firstly, welcome. We are delighted your child will be transferring to ICC in September. This is an 
uncertain time and we want to give you one certainty - we will give your child a warm welcome and do 
all we can to reassure them. 
 
This is an unusual year. We normally have a programme of induction activities in our school that allow 
our new students to experience school, visit their classrooms and meet their teachers. Sadly, the 
government guidance for schools will not allow us to do that this year, for very good reasons to keep 
your child and family safe. 
 
We are looking at ways to effect transition differently. We hope to provide a tour of the school virtually 
and get welcome greetings from key staff who will support your child. We are considering offering an 
induction day on 20th July and/or on 2nd September but we will confirm these later. Our website is a 
good place to find up to date information. We are waiting for advice on these dates and how to conduct 
the days safely. We will also send a pack with information to respond to your key questions. 
 
As we are so unsure, I am not able to give you more detail but I know that you are keen to be informed 
and we will do all we can to make sure you know as soon as possible what we can offer. 
 
If you have not yet done so, please return your admissions forms so we can contact you more quickly 
and efficiently. 
 
I look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher   


